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The Midwest Federation of the Theosophical Society in America is hosting a workshop on 

the subject of clairvoyance at their Springfest week-end and annual meeting April 1-3, 

2016, at the Ozark Theosophical Camp and Education Center in Sulphur Springs, 

Arkansas. The workshop is being presented by Kurt Leland, author, researcher and 

national lecturer on the subject of psychic and spiritual development.  

The word clairvoyant suggests extraordinary abilities, such as perceiving auras or 

astral presences—but it literally means just “clear seeing.” Don’t we all want to 

perceive our inner and outer world more clearly? Clairvoyant investigation can allow 

us to do that through noticing what is present before us—not only to the eyes and 

other senses of the physical body, but also to the inner senses: the heart-to-heart 

connection experienced in the astral/emotional body as empathy; the mind-to-mind 

connection experienced in the mental body as understanding; and the soul-to-soul 

connection experienced in the causal body as spiritual love. Only our family and social 

conditioning stand in the way of clear seeing—the tyranny of likes and dislikes. We 

shed such conditioning through the development of buddhic consciousness, the 

practice of compassion and unity-based thought, feeling, and action. When practiced 

thus, clairvoyant investigation becomes a means of spiritual unfolding without tears of 

frustration or fears of being led astray.  

Join Kurt Leland and all of us for an experiential exploration of our capacity for 

clear seeing in all we do. For more information contact Sharon Miller, President, 

MWF/TSA capri9911@gmail.com (314-960-3109), or to register contact Gini Newcomb, 

Treasurer, MWF/TSA, PO Box 18687, Raytown MO 64133, new.art@juno.com. 


